Susie Duttinger

From: Don Clemmer

Sent: Wednesday, June 10, 2020 4:43 PM
To: Mindy Montford

Subject: Referral to OAG

Attachments: OAG referral ltr nate paul.doc

Nate Paul has submitted a formal request that we investigate certain state and federal employees regarding allegations
you and | have previously discussed. | believe it would be best to submit the matter for review by an outside agency. In
this instance, | believe referral to the OAG would be appropriate. I've attached a draft of a referral letter. Let me know if
you approve.
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